
Records Commission Meeting 
Centerville Municipal Building 

Law Library 
Wednesday, November 19, 2003 

In attendance were Commission members: 

Judith A. Gilleland 
Mark Schlagheck 

Robert N. Farquhar 

A new Form RC-2 was presented for the Police Division. This RC-2 replaces one that 
was approved by this Records Commission at their meeting on October 29, 2003. There 
were only a few minor modifications made from the original approved RC-2. A motion 
was made by Mr. Farquhar to approve the Form RC-2. Mr. Schlagheck seconded the 
motion. Motion approved. 
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